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RAeS Hamburg Branch Annual Christmas Dinner 

 

Dear Members and Friends of the RAeS Hamburg Branch, 

The Chairman Richard Smyth and Committee of the Royal Aeronautical Society, Hamburg 
Branch invite you to join us at our annual Christmas Dinner. 

This event will take place on Tuesday, 22 November 2016 at the Anglo-German Club, 
Harvestehuder Weg 44, 20149 Hamburg starting at 19.00. 

Guest of Honour and after-dinner speaker will be Fabian von Gleich, Manager Strategy and 
Development Site Hamburg at Airbus. He will speak to us about "Developments at the 
Hamburg Site". 

We would be delighted if you could join with us in our seasonal celebration. This event will give 
you an opportunity to meet friends and other members of the Society and make new contacts 
in a convivial atmosphere in the company of interesting people. It is also a unique opportunity 
for members to meet and talk to people from the aerospace community in the Hamburg area 
so we look forward to seeing as many of you as possible. 

The cost per ticket is 54 EUR for members and 62 EUR for non-members and will include the 
price of the meal plus wine and water. 

The menu will be as follows: 
 Grüne Pfeffersuppe mit frischen Feigen (Green pepper soup with fresh figs) 

 Geschmorte Hirschkalbskeule, Wacholderrahmsauce mit Preiselbeeren, Rosenkohl, 
gebackene Möhrenstreifen, Sellerie-Kartoffelstampf (braised haunch of venison with 
juniper berry sauce and cranberries, Brussels sprouts, baked strips of carrot and celery 
mashed potatoes) 

 Christmas Pudding - brennend serviert - mit Zabaglione (Weinschaumsoße) 
A vegetarian menu is also available if required. 

If you would like to reserve tickets, please send us an Email to events@raes-hamburg.de by 
16 November 2016 with details of the number of tickets you wish to reserve. Please also 
indicate if you have any special dietary requirements or if you require the vegetarian menu.. 
Non-members are welcome; however please note that numbers are limited to 35 so if over-
booking occurs members will take priority on the principle of first come, first served. 

We will confirm your booking and then request you to transfer the full amount to our 
bank account. 

Kind Regards, 

Richard Sanderson 
Programme Secretary, RAeS Hamburg Branch, 
 

events@raes-hamburg.de

